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VILLAGE OF RICHMONDVILLE 

Fiscal Budget  for the  
 2024-2025 year 

 
 

April 11, 2024 
 

The public hearing was held on April 11, 2024, at the Firehouse pursuant to the 
proposed Village of Richmondville Fiscal Budget for the 2024-2025 year. The meeting 
was called to order at 5:01 p.m. by Deputy Mayor Davis. Present were Village Board 
members: Trustee Milan Jackson, and Trustee Robert Hyatt.  Also present was Village 
Clerk Treasurer Hope Bayes, Diana Spenello, Charlie Staton. 
 
Trustee Davis gave an overview of the proposed Fiscal Budget for the 2024-2025 for the 
Village of Richmondville.  
 
Diana Spenello asked what the allowable % of the fund balance that the village can 
have, Trustee davis stated that there is no % amount defined for the village and that the 
village will try to use our fund balance at a minimum.  
 
On the motion of Trustee Davis seconded by Trustee Jackson, it was unanimously 
resolved to accept the 2024-2025 Budget.    
 
. 
Mayor Warner moved to close the public hearing at 3:55 pm. Motion by Trustee Hyatt, 
seconded by Trustee Jackson Carried unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 5:18 
p.m. 
 
 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Hope Bayes 
Clerk Treasurer 
Village of Richmondville 
 


